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Comments: I am writing you today in regards to the GMUG Forest Plan Revision. I hope you will sincerely

consider the comments and work put in by both the Crested Butte Mountain Bike Association and the Gunnison

Public Lands Initiative. As a former board member of CBMBA, and serving on the planning committee for the

GPLI for 2 years, I can tell you both these organizations have done their home work. Our public lands demand

conservation and appropriate recreation. I believe both these organizations share those beliefs. The GPLI is an

organization of many different interests in our community, coming together as one voice to help guide this

process. CBMBA has been involved with the direction of recreation in our area for over 30 years. Please make

sure our access to public lands for recreation, sustainability of wildlife, and a healthy ecosystem are protected for

decades to come. Thank you sincerely, John Chandler


